


ensure high levels of security to access the portal. For example, request a list of names 

from regulated entities of persons who can submit reports from regulated entities. 

Ausgrid would like to re-confirm its request to the AER to be involved in the design, 

implementation and testing trials. A key factor Ausgrid would like to understand is how the 

process can mitigate double handling of internal and AER reporting to ensure consistency 

where practicable. 

Ausgrid would be happy to discuss its submission with the AER. Please contact , 

Manager Regulatory Policy on  or . 

 

Regards, 

Fiona McAnally  
Acting Head of Regulation 




